Appendix 1: Proposal for SIDs 

Full Parish Council Meeting Date: 13th March 2023

I would like to submit the following motion to be considered at our next Parish Council meeting:

The plan to install two fixed position SIDs on the A39 is amended to one single SID and 2 posts to allow for relocation every month (i feel every two weeks is too big a commitment for someone). 

The additional purchase of a digital speed camera with one post - hopefully this can be oriented in both directions alternately. 

If approved, the ensuing work required will be:

1. Confirm with Police Trust that we can amend what we are using the grant for (initial query already sent 27/02/23 - to be chased up).
2. Confirm with PCC that Police would be happy for us to go ahead with the digital camera (he suggested they might be on 10/02/23)
3. Confirm with Highways that Police Ok with digital camera and check they are OK with this too (shouldn't be a problem with our contact).
4. Obtain two quotes for proper installation of the 3 posts (in addition to the £200/post being charged by Highways)
5. Obtain three quotes for supply of the SID (already have two recent ones) and digital speed camera and associated batteries, fixings etc.
6. Commitment from Councillors to undertake moving the SiDs every month.
7. Consideration of what to spend any remaining grant money on in relation to the above - eg. iPad to monitor data, extra batteries, etc.



